
 

                                                                                  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter            8th July 2022 

 April 2021 

 

 

Headteacher Awards awarded on 1st July 2022 
 

Reception:  Vinnie for using your colour mixing skills and using a range of techniques to 
create a wonderful painting of the sea this week. 
Brendon for having determination and a great attitude towards your 
learning!   
Flora for your fantastic contributions to our shared reading sessions and 
always listening attentively.   

Year 1: Headteacher’s awards this week go to Eva for fantastic model making in art 
and Adrian for completing a speed sound phonic session every morning.  Well 
done! 

Year 2: This week certificates went to James for using his ‘Fred fingers’ to help him 
with his spellings and Leyton for great work in maths measuring capacity!  
Excellent work! 

Year 3: Last week's award goes to Harry J for some superb writing in English. We are 
reading the book The Firework Maker's Daughter and the class wrote a diary 
entry as the character Lila from the book. Harry used some amazing, 
sophisticated vocabulary and produced a great piece of writing. When I 
praised him and asked him where he had got the words from, he said that he 
had read them in a book. A brilliant example of how fostering a love of reading 
can support writing. Well done Harry! 

Year 4: The Headteacher’s awards went to Emily for working hard in her independent 
write by adding in SPAG learning and Chloe for super presentation in her story 
writing with added SPAG learning.  Fantastic! 

Year 5: A big well done - and thank you! - to Tilly who has been super helpful this 
week, as well as being really focussed on getting her work done.   
Another well done to Finley! He worked really hard on his Reading 
comprehension paper - there was almost smoke coming from his pencil! Good 
work. 

Year 6: This week, Year 6 get a ‘Whole Class Award’ for the tremendous effort they 
have been putting in getting their production together!  Well done to each 
and every one of you! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception:  Flora for fantastic effort in PE. 
Year 1:  Mia Co for working really hard in phonics. 
Year 2:  Ella for great listening. 
Year 3:  Georgia for 100% in Read, Write, Inc spellings. 
Year 4:  Ellie for Read, Write, Inc 4 in a row. 
Year 5:  George for good dictionary work. 
Year 6:  Caitlin for 100% in a spelling test. 

 

 Sports Day 

Thank you to everyone who was able to 

come and support Sports Day on Monday. 

Thank you and Well Done to the Year 6 

children for your brilliant organisation of 

the day. 

Sports Day team results are on page 6. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Rosie, Poppy, Paige and Kezia from Year 3 all took part in the Wildcats Football Tournament on Sunday 

3rd July at Tretherras school in Newquay. They were representing their team ‘Bodmin Wildcats’ in the 

under 8s category. They played some amazing teams such as Plymouth Argyle, St Agnes and Culdrose. 

They all played amazingly well! Paige and Kezia were fantastic in goal. Poppy scored some goals and Rosie 

was amazing with her tackling skills and taking corners! 

 

Pupil Shout 

Out! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school office will be closed on Monday 11th July and Wednesday 13th July from 8.45am 
– 12.45pm for staff training. 
 
If you need to contact the school, please leave a message on the school answerphone or 
preferably, please email reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org with your enquiry. 
 
Many thanks.  

Club Information 
 

Street Dance Club:  Your child has attended the last Street Dance Session.  There is no Street Dance club until 
September. 
 
Football Club:  Football with Mr Walden has its last session on Monday 11th July. 
 
Music Club:  Music Club has its last session on Monday 11th July. 
 
Little Explorer Club:  Little Explorers Club has now finished. 
 
Netball Club:  Netball Club has now finished. 
 
Gardening Club:  Gardening Club is now finished. 
 
Outdoor Drama:  Outdoor Drama Club has the last session (including performance) next Wednesday (13th July). 
 
Karaoke Club:  The last session of Karaoke Club is Thursday 14th July. 
 
Rounders Club:  Rounders Club has now finished. 
 
 

Parent Pay Consent 
 

Street Dance: There are consent forms on Parent Pay for the Street Dance performance which need to be completed 
today.  If your child is part of this, you will have had an email. 
 
Reception Class: There are consent forms to complete for Reception Class for their trip to Blue Reef Aquarium. Please 
complete these by Friday 15th July. 
 
Year 4:  There are consent forms on Parent Pay for swimming.  These forms need to be completed today.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milk Bottles 

 

 

A reminder that your child should bring in a 
washed out 2 or 4-pint milk plastic container for 
our Environmental Day next week. 
 
Please can all containers start coming into school 
on Monday 11th July for the project to take place 
on Wednesday 12th July. 
 
They will return home transformed into 
something else! 

NHS Healthier Families 
 

 
 

The NHS have a Better Health – Healthier Families webpage full of helpful advice such as 
healthy eating, how to exercise and make it fun and fun activities for children to get 
involved with. 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/ 
 
Sign up to their newsletter and you will receive regular emails containing healthy eating 
tips, quick and easy family recipes, fun activities for children, and more. 
 
https://registration.betterhealth-healthierfamilies.co.uk/ 
 
They also have an excellent section on packed lunch boxes. 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-
lunchboxes/?WT.tsrc=Email&WT.mc_id=C4LwelcomeLunch#recipes 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://registration.betterhealth-healthierfamilies.co.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/?WT.tsrc=Email&WT.mc_id=C4LwelcomeLunch#recipes
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/?WT.tsrc=Email&WT.mc_id=C4LwelcomeLunch#recipes


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Big Thank you! 
 

Roche CP School would like to thank these wonderful businesses for their generosity with donating raffle prizes for 
the Summer Fair! 
 
Hall for Cornwall 
La Bella Garden Spa 
Flambards 
Camel Creek 
Cornwall Football Golf 
Dreadlock  
Fresh Salon  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

September 2022 Information 
 

The term dates for 2022/2023 can be found on our school 
website: 
 
https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/term-dates/ 
 
The menu for the autumn term is also uploaded onto the 
school website: 
 
https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/school-lunches/ 
 
We also have a large amount of information regarding  
e-safety.  Head to: 
 
https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/e-safety/ 
 
 

Large Bag 
 

As it’s nearing the end of term, 
please could your child bring 
to school for the last week a 
large bag to bring all of their 
work home from their classes. 
 

 
 
 

https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/term-dates/
https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/school-lunches/
https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/e-safety/


Sports Day Results 

 

1st Place         2010 points 

SHARKS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd Place         1947 points 

FALCONS 

 

 

 

 

3rd Place          1917 points 

PANTHERS 

 

 

Well done to everyone 

who took part! 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 


